
 

           

 

 
         

 
 

 

Headteacher-Rebecca Wood 

Chair of Governors- Leon Ball 

Vice chair of Governors- Siobhan Revie 
 

Wednesday 18th April 2023 

 

Dear Families of St Oswald’s, 

 

I am now able to inform you of the staffing structure for the next academic year. 

There are a number of changes as staff move to pastures new and begin new 

challenges and new careers. 

 

We are saying farewell to a number of staff who are moving onto pastures new. 

 

Mrs Dawson has made the difficult decision to leave the teaching profession. This has 

not been easy, however she feels that she is now ready for a change in career. 

Miss Summers is leaving St Oswald’s to take a leadership position at St John’s Primary 

School in Ripley- Congratulations to Miss Summers for the promotion. 

Mrs Rowland is leaving to take a different career path and we wish her every success 

on her new venture. 

Mrs Bould is expecting her first child in October and is starting maternity leave in the 

Autumn term. 

 

So to that end we welcome new teachers to the team; Mrs Birt and Mrs Bunting along 

with new Teaching Assistants; Mrs Morgan and Mrs Harrison. 

 

Next year the staffing structure will be as follows. 

 

Staffing Structure 2023-2024 

 

Year group Teacher General TA SEND TA MDS 

EYFS Mrs Mansfield Miss Smith, 

Mrs Seddon 

  

Mrs  Oxspring 

Mrs Maznenko 

Miss Smith  

Mrs Williams 

Mrs Waring 
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Year 1 Mrs Elliot Mrs  Morgan 

(LBould maternity 

Leave) 

 Mrs Bott 

Year 2 Miss Fowell Mrs Shearer  Mrs Maznenko and 

Mrs Harrison(am) 

Mrs Mitchell 

Year 3 Mrs Higton 

(M,Tu,W) 

Mrs Morgan (Th,F) 

Mrs Thompson Mrs Williams Mrs Blundell 

Year 4 Mrs Bunting 

(M, Tu, W) 

Mrs Peach 

(Th, Fr) 

Mrs Yeomans 

 

 Mrs Thompson 

Year 5 Miss Birt 

(M, T, W Th am 

and M, T pm) 

Miss Austin 

(W, T, pm and F all 

day) 

Mrs Beresford Mr Hilton, Miss 

Smith and Mrs 

Dacre 

 

Mrs Roper 

Year 6 Mr Wood Mrs Richmond Mr Hilton Mrs Allen 

 

Transition days will be held on Tuesday 4th July, Wednesday 5th July and Thursday 6th 

July. 

 

Please also put Wednesday 6th September at 3.30pm in your diaries for a ‘Meet the 

Teacher’ welcome meeting. This is the opportunity for you to meet your child’s class 

teachers and for you to learn about the expectations for your child’s specific year 

group. Your child’s teacher will update their website page with information about the 

year ahead, reminders and expectations. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Rebecca Wood 

Head teacher 
     


